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Dear Members of our Parish Family,
January 4, 2021 is the 200th anniversary of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton’s death.  Father Mick and the Parish Pastoral Council would like to celebrate our parish during this 200th anniversary year, but we need your help and participation. We hope that you and your family will answer the following questions, so that we can create a vision for our parish—Together!

1. What is great about St. Elizabeth Ann Seton? 








2.  If resources were unlimited, what would you like to see more of?








(Pease use the other side if you need more room. Please respond by January 31, 2021)

There are several ways to respond:
· Put the form in an envelope, mark Parish Pastoral Council and put it into the envelope basket on a Sunday.
· Log onto www.seseton.com website and the questions will be online.  Download and email to pastoralcouncil@seseton.com
· Mail your responses to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, 509 W. Division Rd.,  Valparaiso, IN 46385.  Attention:  Parish Pastoral Council

